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Top of Form

Protect Access to Health Care

On August 21, 2008, the Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) released proposed regulations that could seriously undermine access to basic reproductive health services, including birth control and abortion.
The rule leaves open the possibility that -- based on religious beliefs -- institutions and individuals can deny women access to birth control. It also permits individuals to refuse to provide information and counseling about basic heath care services.  And it expands existing laws by permitting a wider range of health care professionals to refuse to provide even referrals for abortions.
The public comment period on these insidious regulations is open until September 25. Help generate a massive outcry. Submit your public comments to HHS by using the form below. Or, read more first.
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* = Required Fields

* Title:. Required.
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* First Name:. Required.
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* Last Name:. Required.
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* Address 1:. Required.
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* City:. Required.
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* State. Required. 
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Choose a State


* ZIP / Postal Code:. Required. 
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Country:
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Choose a Country


Phone Number:
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* Your Email:. Required.
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Get updates on the Fight for Freedom. An informed membership is freedom's best defense. Sign up for ACLU emails to keep informed and know when to act.
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Provider Conscience Regulation

To [Decision Maker],
Please personalize your message
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I am writing to urge you to stop efforts to block 

  

As written, the regulations could allow institutio

  

For years, federal law has carefully balanced p

  

According to researchers at the Guttmacher Ins

  

At a time when more and more Americans are e




Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State ZIP]
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